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From: Russell, Merlin
To: Wyluda, John H.; "Buckley, Charles P."; 
cc: "Green, James F."; Kraemer, Janine; Tripp, Anthony; 


Bahr, Tim; 
Subject: Triumvirate resubmittal
Date: Monday, August 19, 2013 1:18:00 PM


Gents,
 
As a followup to our meetings last week, you may have until September 16 
(Monday) for submitting your revised Part B renewal.
 
merlin
 
Merlin D. Russell Jr.
Professional Geologist II
Hazardous Waste Program & Permitting, Room 330G
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
2600 Blair Stone Road
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2600
850.245.8796 (work)
merlin.russell@dep.state.fl.us
Monday-Thursday, 7:00 a.m.-4:30 p.m.; Fridays, 7:00 a.m.-
11:00 a.m.
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